
 

 

Dear Camp Osprey Family, 

From all of us, and especially from Gary and Sandy Bembry, we want to extend our deepest gratitude for 
being part of our 2025 camp season. The joy on the kids’ faces, the friendships formed, and the memories that 
will last a lifetime are what fuel our passion year after year. Seeing your children grow, explore, and shine is the 
greatest reward we could ask for. 

 

🌲 Exciting Upgrades Coming for 2026! 
We are already busy making Camp Osprey even better for next year! Before the 2026 season, campers will 
enjoy new and exciting additions across camp, plus upgraded cabins for a more comfortable stay. We’re also 
enhancing our air conditioning systems, making sure those summer days feel even more refreshing. 

🐦 2026 Registration is Now Open! 
The first 100 overnight campers will lock in our Early-Bird Price of $750 – the biggest discount we’ll offer 
all year! Don’t miss your chance to reserve your camper’s spot at this special rate. 
Register Now 

🛒 Our Camper Shopping List 
It may be a bit early to shop, but we wanted to share our recommended camper gear list so you have it handy. 
This list includes some of our favorite tried-and-true items for a great camp experience. 
View the Camper Shopping List 

💳 New Flexible Payment Options 
We’ve made it easier than ever to plan for camp! Parents can now reserve a spot with a $250 deposit, then 
spread the remaining balance into easy monthly payments starting November 1st. For overnight campers taking 
advantage of the Early-Bird rate, that’s just $70/month until camp begins. 

 

From the bottom of our hearts – thank you for making 2025 such a special year. We are already counting the 
days until we welcome you back to camp for an even more magical 2026 season. 

With gratitude and excitement, 
The Camp Osprey Team 
Gary & Sandy Bembry, Founders 


